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Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Following further announcements from the government yesterday we will be taking a 
staggered approach to your child returning to school. This will enable us to set up testing for 
all staff and students. In the first week that your child returns to schools they will be tested 
twice.  
 
Primary 
All students to return on 4th January 2020 
 
KS3  
Monday 4th January – INSET day (home visits from keyworkers) 
Tuesday 5th January to Thursday 7th January – Remote Online Learning  
Friday 8th January – Covid testing followed by on site timetable  
 
KS4 – Year 11’s 
Monday 4th January – INSET day (home visits from keyworkers) 
Tuesday 5th January - Remote Online Learning  
Wednesday 6th January & Thursday 7th January - Covid testing followed by onsite timetable  
Friday 8th January - Remote Online Learning 
 
KS4 – Year 10’s 
Monday 4th January – INSET day (home visits from keyworkers) 
Tuesday 5th January – Friday 8th January -  Remote Online Learning  
Monday 12th January – Covid testing followed by on site normal timetable  
 
Post 16 
Monday 4th January – INSET day (home visits from keyworkers) 
Tuesday 5th January - Remote Online Learning  
Wednesday 6th January to Friday 8th January – Covid testing followed by on site timetable  
 
If your child is of secondary age has an EHCP and a personalised timetable this will resume 
from 5th January 2020 and they will be tested when they come on site.  
 
Students who access Cranbury Road site, keyworkers will be doing home visits on Monday 
4th January to ensure that your child is set up for remote learning. They will have consent 
forms and further information on testing and will deliver food packages for those entitled to 
Free School Meals. This staggered approach to reopening will be under constant review in 
line with government guidance and to ensure the safety of all students and staff.  
 
Wishing you all a Happy New Year.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mandy Wilton  
Executive Headteacher  

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/

